Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
NOTICE OF CORRECTION – The Florida Hurricane Catastrophe Fund previously noticed in the October 7, 2011, edition of the Florida Administrative Weekly, a public meeting to which all persons are invited. The location of that meeting has changed. The new location for the October 18, 2011, meeting of the Trustees of the State Board of Administration is at the Kennedy Space Center, SR 405, Cape Canaveral, Florida 32899.
